

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 8th
November 2024





<u>Headteacher's Awards:</u>

Finn - For great waiting for a peer and adult at playtime.

Phoenix - For great asking and answering questions about 'Sound' in Topic.

School Rule Award: Safe

George - For safely using the woodworking tools in Forest School when whittling.

Learning Notes:

- o In English this week we have worked on a link book, Cat in the Hat, recapping our knowledge of rhyme and learning about word families.
- o For Maths we have introduced our new subject of Shape.
- In Topic we've started our new themed coverage 'Exploring Sound', and have started our Science objectives of how sound is made.
- o For Computing we used the Paint programme to be creative digitally.
- At Forest School this week we did whittling.
- o In PSD we have discussed what we know and like about ourselves.

Class Messages:

- We start our swimming on Monday <u>please send in full kits</u> with everything they will need. We do not have spares in school unfortunately.
- Updated IEPs and our new Topic homework sheets have been sent home this
 week, any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch.









Have a lovely weekend, from Oak Class adults! ©